

I hope this week's newsletter finds you and your family well. This week, we have been thinking about how we value and link with our community. In particular, this has been most strongly seen in supporting the harvest appeal for Jimmy's Night Shelter, through working with St. Edmund's church.

On Wednesday, Rev. Mandy and Mrs. Blowers led a harvest assembly. This helped us to focus on how grateful we are to have such a wonderful range of foods and to think about how we can help others in our community. Thank you so much for your kind donations, which have been safely taken to St. Edmund's Church.

MR GREY



VALUE IN ACTION



ASPIRATION



With 4 key values that sit central to the work of the school, we aim to highlight how we develop these with the children and the school community. This week, many children across the school prepared speeches to present to their class. These outlined why they would make good candidates for the role of School Councillor.

Oak - Isabel C-L and Sam T

Sycamore - Reuben D and Charlie C

Willow - Nadine T and Alfie C

This year, the staff wished to create a special new role - Pupil Ambassador. This is for a member of the school community who always goes out of their way to look after all others in the community. We are delighted to announce that Ollie S was appointed to this role.

Our Key Stage 2 School Councillors and Ollie undertook their first job in delivering the harvest gifts to St. Edmund's church.





FACEBOOK PAGE

COMMUNITY VISIBILITY

We have started a school Facebook page (here), to share upcoming events and news with our local and wider community.



MEET THE TEACHER

THANK YOU!

Thank you to all the families who attended the Meet the Teacher event. It was wonderful to meet together and share important priorities and partnerships for the school.



PARENT SURVEY

VISION DEVELOPMENT

Please take a few minutes to leave feedback on our parent survey (here) to inform developing our vision.



VALUES IN ACTION

COMMUNITY

Mrs. Wilkinson spotted some brilliant community collaboration this week on the playground. Alfie, Lewis and Reuben had worked together with our construction blocks to build a brilliant bench!

GOLDENBOOK



WILLOW

Bodhi was noticed for careful observations of patterns to inform reasoning in maths.

SYCAMORE

Ruben B was
noticed forpushing
himself to go above
and beyond
expectations set.

OAK

Rumaisa B was noticed for fantastic, polite debating skills.



CONGRATULATIONS

WE ARE ALL VERY PROUD OF YOU!

SPECIAL MENTIONS

We celebrated Gennaro's time at the school on his last day.

We celebrated Robin and Mrs. Cooke's participation and perseverance in the Shelford 5k Fun Run!



EASYFUNRAISING

every day the easyfundraising way! Over £42 million has already been

ONLINE SHOPPING APP

raised for good causes.

Please consider downloading and using the Easyfundraising app and selecting the Hauxton Primary HSA as your chosen charity. This can raise funds effortlessly for the school

RECEPTION 2026 ADMISSION TOURS

SHARING OUR NURTURING SCHOOL

In November, Mrs. Lay and Mr. Grey will welcome visiting families to Hauxton to share what's special about our lovely school. If you know a family with a child due to start Reception in September 2026, please let them know about our admissions tours. These will commence with a talk in the hall and then tours jointly led by Year 6 pupils. Details and dates can be found on the posters (overleaf).







At Hauxton Primary School we aim to support our community to be socially, emotionally and academically equipped to approach the opportunities and challenges of the future. We do this through developing a shared understanding with pupils and adults. This is particularly through our core values of ... Community, Aspiration, Respect, Engagement

01223 870364 - affice@hauxton.cambs.sch.uk